
From: "Steve Graham" 
Sent: 10/10/2021 10:27 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Seawall 

This will be another horrible development, that Will do irreversible damage to the structure o f  the beach as the new seawall that 
has been implemented now will do in the near future the houses that are built beach front have been there for years and years have 
not washed into the ocean after extremely large swell,  some have been undermined and backyards lost yes but a straight wall 
along is not the answer when there is other methods as rock groins that catch sand and also funnel swell into different position. 
Anyway I know anything that I write is never gonna be listen to the council as usual do what they think is best at the cost of 
ratepayers and locals good luck long time local and resident o f  South Narrabeen Stephen 
Sent from my iPhone 
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